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Outdoor dining

Joseph Caron <caronjewelers@gmail.com>

CAD

Wed 5/25/2022 10:31 AM
To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

To the members of the Bristol Town Council,
I'm writing this to inform you that Caron's Jewelers is in full support of outdoor dining for the

restaurants in the town, While we acknowledge that there may be some concerns about parking in
some areas, we are sure that these challenges can be overcome. We are appreciative of the business
and vibe it brings into the once vibrant downtown area. Downtown Bristol has long been in need of
changes to support local small business. One of these is having outdoor dining in the summer months,
Adding outdoor music would also add to creating a vibe that is both happy and welcoming to the

town. Both can be regulated with reasonable controls and limits.

Sincerely,
Joseph A. Caron & Diane Berube-Catanzaro

Caron's Jewelry, Ltd.

473 Hope St. Bristol, RI 02809
401-253-9460
https://caronjewelers.com
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